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A Testament to Experienced Airline Flight Personnel Doing Their Jobs 
 

 
 As the news of the miraculous landing of US Airways Flight 1549 using the Hudson River as a landing strip unfolded on January 
15, 2009, the world was awe struck at the skill, coordination and calm of the cockpit and cabin crew members which resulted in saving all 
their lives and those of their 150 passengers. The hair raising accounts of the landing of Airbus A320-214 abound, and the skill and quick 
thinking of Captain Chelsey B. Sullenberg III of Danville, California, with the assistance of his co-pilot Jeffrey B. Skiles of Madison, 
Wisconsin, will be recorded in the annals of aviation history as incredible mastery of landing a crippled aircraft without substantial injury or 
loss of life to those on board. 
 

Indeed, the only injury sustained was by one of the three flight attendants, Doreen Welsh of Ambridge, Pennsylvania.  Ms Welsh, 
assigned to the rear of the plane, was hurt when helping passengers in this section get out alive.  When a passenger tried to open a rear 
door to escape and water came rushing in, Ms. Welsh secured the door and told the passengers to “turn around, you’ve got to get out on 
the wing.”  With her colleagues, Donna Dent of Winston Salem, NC and Sheila Dail of Weaverville, NC, working the fore and middle 
sections, the flight attendants ushered the passengers to safety on the wings. What happened in the cabin can only be known by the flight 
attendants—who will tell you “it’s all in a day’s work”. 
 
 Flight Attendant Medical Research Institute salutes Captain Sullenberg, Co-pilot Skiles and Flight Attendants Dent, Welsh and Dail 
and their courageous actions in achieving an impossible feat.  The next time a flight attendant calls attention to the safety video all 
passengers will be on full alert. 
 



 


